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Good times ahead for kids: STEAM programs, 
LEGO, spooky fun & storytimes  

 
Spokane, WA | September 22, 2022 – Spokane County Library District announces its October lineup of 
library programs for kids, tweens, and families.  

STEAM programs—looking at science, technology, engineering, art, and math topics—include creating 
with LEGO bricks, building a catapult with small planks, deconstructing electronics, investigating wind 
and electricity, and making cyanotype art using sunlight. 

The whole family is invited to wear a costume to Slightly Spooky Celebration and enjoy activities, 
games, and crafts for kids.  

At nearly all of SCLD’s libraries, Family Play & Learn Storytime—an in-person, weekly program—is filled 
with picture book stories, songs, and fingerplays and followed by activities that explore early learning 
concepts of math, science, art, and literacy. North Spokane and Spokane Valley Libraries also offer 
weekly sessions of play and learn storytime for babies, toddlers, and preschoolers, each with a focus on 
providing stories and activities appropriate for the age group. Online Storytime – Live focuses on 
stories, songs, and fingerplays for parents and families who are unable to make it in to the library or who 
prefer to experience storytime at home. 

Learn more about these programs, including how to sign up, at www.scld.org/kids-oct-2022.  

 
 

Spokane County Library District provides resources, experiences, and places that empower people to 
learn, explore, and succeed. The District operates 11 libraries throughout Spokane County that include 
Airway Heights, Argonne, Cheney, Deer Park, Fairfield, Medical Lake, Moran Prairie, North Spokane, Otis 
Orchards, Spokane Valley, and The BookEnd. District library cards are free to Spokane County residents.   
 
For more information on our libraries or programs, please visit www.scld.org or call 509.893.8200. 
 

###  

mailto:jbaker@scld.org
http://www.scld.org/kids-oct-2022
http://www.scld.org/

